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THE NEWS

This week, five bills successfully
passed through their
committees: 

SB 28: Relief of Darline Angervil
and J.R. by the South Broward
Hospital District
SB 628: Boating Safety
SB 1084: Sexual Cyberharassment
SB 1654: Registration of Sexual
Predators and Sexual Offenders
SB 1828: Trespass

This week brought a mix of legislative
work and community engagement. On
Tuesday, we had the opportunity to
meet with local Sanibel officials, UCF
students, the Sanibel-Captiva
Conservation Foundation (SCCF), and
representatives from Keiser University.
Wednesday was a full day on the Senate
floor, where senators discussed the state
budget and various other legislation. On
Thursday, appropriations committees
convened to continue hearing
additional bills. We also had Archabald
the Pengin from the Florida Aquarium
visit us.  It was also great to catch up
with Sheriff Rosie from Miami Dade
County.

We’re looking forward to next week as
Children’s Week kicks off at the Florida
Capitol. It’s a special time dedicated to
celebrating Florida’s children and
highlighting the importance of investing
in their futures. As Scripture reminds us,
“Children are a heritage from the Lord”
(Psalm 127:3), and it’s our responsibility
to nurture, protect, and uplift them. We
are honored to stand alongside families,
advocates, and community leaders in
supporting policies that ensure every
child in Florida has the opportunity to
thrive.


